### LIZ GLYNN Bibliography

2020	Martinez, Christina. "Liz Glynn, Vielmetter Los Angeles," <i>Artforum</i> , March 2020, pp. 216- 217.
2018	McQuaid, Cate. "At Mass MoCA, a dark look at a possible future," <i>The Boston Globe</i> , January 11, 2018.
	Garcia, Maria. "Art Installation In Kenmore Square Transforms An Opulent Ballroom Into A Ruin," WBUR 90.9: The ARTery, July 26th, 2018.
	Ambrose, Graham. "A New Public Art Installation Puts the Ruins of a Gilded Age Ballroom by Kenmore Square," <i>The Boston Globe</i> , July 27th, 2018.
	Katz, Marni Elyse. "Beautiful Ruins," The Boston Globe, August 2, 2018.
2017	Luckel, Madeleine. "Gilded Age Furniture Is Now Decorating New York's Central Park," <i>Vogue</i> , March 1 <sup>st</sup> , 2017.
	Stapley-Brown, Victoria. Excerpt from, "Great Art In New York's Great Outdoors," The Art Newspaper, May 3, 2017.
	Kis, Eva. "The Beautiful Ruins of a Ballroom Now Stand In Central Park," <i>Metro</i> , March 2, 2017.
	Sheets, Hilarie. "Liz Glynn's Central Park Installation Spotlights New York's Staggering History of Income Inequality," <i>Artsy.net</i> , March 2, 2017.
	"Time Out Loves: Our Top Picks This Week," <i>Time Out Magazine</i> , March 1-7, 2017, Issue 1084, p. 54.
	Homes, A.M. "In Portrait: Liz Glynn, the Artist Who Turned Central Park into an Open-Air Balloom," <i>Vanity Fair</i> , March 2017.
	Helmke, Juliet. "Out There: People Problems," <i>Blouin Modern Painters</i> , March/April 2017, p. 23.
	Wachs, Audrey. "Liz Glynn Turns a Corner of Central Park South into a Guilded Age Living Room for All," <i>Arch Paper</i> , February 28, 2017.
	Slennske, Michael. "Dancing in the Streets," <i>Architectural Digest</i> , March 2017, pp. 62-64.
	Murg, Stephanie. "Liz Glynn Paula Cooper Gallery / New York," <i>Flash Art</i> , February 6, 2017.
	Rodney, Seph. "An Artist Wittily Remixes Rodin," <i>Hyperallergic</i> , January 31, 2017. "Galleries—Chelsea: Liz Glynn," <i>The New Yorker</i> , January 23, 2017.
	Smith, William S. "Exhibitions The Lookout: Liz Glynn," <i>Art in America</i> , January, 2017.
	Nash, Indiana. "On Exhibit: Industrial shipping as art," <i>The Daily Gazette</i> , October 12, 2017.

	"Interview: Liz Glynn," Even Magazine, Issue 8, Fall, 2017, pp. 145-160.
2016	Small, Rachel. "10 Picks From Independent New York 2016," <i>Interview Magazine</i> , March 4 <sup>th</sup> , 2016.
	Munro, Cait. "Meet Creative Capital's 63 Award-Winning Artists, Writers, and Performers," <i>Artnet News</i> , January 12, 2016.
2015	Mason, Brook. "Sculpture series: Liz Glynn pays tribute to Rodin at LACMA," <i>Wallpaper</i> , November 9, 2015.
	Glynn, Liz and Emily Nathan. "artnet Asks: American Artist Liz Glynn," <i>Artnet</i> , November 4, 2015.
	Roffino, Sara. "Make It Official," <i>Blouin Art+Auction</i> , October 2015, p. 34. Halle, Howard. "Critic's Picks," <i>Time Out New York</i> , September 30 - October 6, 2015, p. 52.
	Saltz, Jerry. "To Do: See Liz Glynn," <i>New York Magazine</i> , September 23 - October 7, 2015.
	Steadman, Ryan. "Weekend Edition: 10 Things to Do in New York's Art World Before September 13," <i>The New York Observer</i> , September 10, 2015. Glynn, Liz. "The Form-Giver: A Picasso Symposium," <i>Art in America</i> , September
	2015, p. 91.
	Liz Glynn: Ransom Room, exh. cat., SculptureCenter, Long Island City, 2015.
2014	Miller, M.H.,"Liz Glynn and Dawn Kapser Debate the Theory of Everything," <i>Art News</i> , December 3, 2014.
	Cascone, Sarah. "Liz Glynn and Dawn Kasper Team Up for Public at Art Basel Miami Beach," <i>Artnet News</i> , November 19at-art-basel-in-miami-beach- 173402.
	Rosenberg, Karen, "Art as Architecture and as Currency," <i>The New York Times</i> , June 27, 2014, p. C25.
	Small, Rachel. "Liz Glynn's Golden Touch," Interview, June 3, 2014.
	"Reviews in Brief: Liz Glynn at Paula Cooper Gallery," <i>Modern Painters</i> , April 2014, p. 100.
	Diehl,Travis. "Liz Glynn at Los Angeles County Museum of Art," <i>Artforum</i> , April 2014, p. 268.
	Gat, Orit. "Liz Glynn, On the Possibility of Salvage," Art Review, April 2014, p. 115.
	Chambers, Christopher Hart. "Liz Glynn at Paula Cooper," <i>Flash Art</i> , March-April 2014, pp. 92-93.

Barliant, Claire. "Liz Glynn at Paula Cooper," Art in America, March 2014, p. 148. "Liz Glynn," The New Yorker, February 3, 2014, p.8.

Kollak, Ginny. "Liz Glynn's 'On the Possibility of Salvage', Art Agenda, January 29, 2014.

Miller, Michael H. "The Siren Song of Liz Glynn: The Artist on Shipwrecks, Pirates and Sending a Performer to Staten Island," The New York Observer, January

	<ul> <li>21, 2014.</li> <li>Yablonsky, Linda, "Scene &amp; Herd: Winter Wonderland," <i>Artforum.com</i>, January 15, 2014.</li> <li>Linners, Nicolas. "Critics' Pick: Liz Glynn at Paula Cooper Gallery," <i>Artforum.com</i>, January 2014.</li> </ul>
2013	<ul> <li>Cooper, Ashton. "Paula Cooper Now Reps L.A. Artist Liz Glynn," <i>Blouin Artinfo</i>, September 27, 2013.</li> <li>Volk, Gregory. "Back on the Train: Doug Aitken's 'Station to Station'," <i>Art in America</i>, September 20, 2013.</li> </ul>
2010	Rutzmoser, Jon. "Basement Wagner: A Brief History of the Bayreuther Festspiele" <i>X-tra Magazine</i> , Volume 13 Number 2, Winter 2010.
2009	<ul> <li>Mayer, Anna. "Letter from Los Angeles," <i>Proximity Magazine</i>, Winter 2009.</li> <li>Faires, Robert. "Arthouse: It Takes a Village to Raise a City," <i>The Austin Chronicle</i>, October 2, 2009.</li> <li>Faires, Robert. "The 24 Hour Roman Reconstruction Project was too built in a Day," <i>The Austin Chronicle</i>, September 25, 2009.</li> <li>Berardini, Andrew. "The Rise and Fall of Liz Glynn," <i>Anthony Greaney Gallery</i>, 2009.</li> <li>Wehr, Anne. "<i>The Generational: Younger than Jesus</i>," <i>Frieze</i>, June / August 2009.</li> <li>Cotter, Holland. "Young Artists, Caught in the Act," <i>The New York Times</i>, April 9, 2009.</li> <li>Saltz, Jerry. "Jesus' Saves: God Bless the New Museum's New Triennial," <i>New York Magazine</i>, April 9, 2009.</li> <li>Higgins, Chester. "Building Rome in (Just Over) a Day," <i>New York Times ArtsBeat Blog</i>, 2009.</li> <li>Hung, Jochen, <i>Junger Als Jesus, Die Zeit</i>, April 29, 2009.</li> <li>Vogel, Carol. "Inside Art – A Plan to Reconstruct Rome," <i>New York Times</i>, March 27, 2009.</li> <li><i>The Younger than Jesus Artist Directory</i>, The New Museum, New York, 2009.</li> <li>Mann, Elana, "Exchange Rate 2008," in <i>Day to Day</i> by Carolina Caycedo, 2009.</li> <li>"Container of Experiences," <i>Domus</i>, March 2009.</li> <li><i>A Machine Project Field Guide to LACMA</i>, LACMA, Los Angeles, 2009.</li> </ul>
2008	<ul> <li>Finkel, Jori. "Arty Subversives Storm the Museum," <i>The New York Times</i>, November 28, 2008.</li> <li>Hill, Jason. "The Image of the City: Notes on Mark Bradford's <i>Help Us</i> and Liz Glynn's <i>24 Hour Roman Reconstruction Project," Art Lies</i>, Summer 2008, pp. 28-31.</li> <li>Ting Lipton, Shana. "Student Art Show Takes a Field Trip to Chinatown," <i>Los Angeles Times</i>, May 29, 2008.</li> </ul>

Friedrich, Kristin. "The Don't Miss List," *Los Angeles Downtown News*, May 26, 2008.

Weissman, Benjamin, ed., ULTRA, CalArts MFA Catalog Project, 2008.

Farnbee, Mindy. "The 24 Hour Roman Reconstruction Project: You, the Empire Builder," *Los Angeles Times*, January 17, 2008.